TOWN OF SANGERVILLE

Incorporated 1814
1 Town Hall Ave. Brydie Armstrong
P.0O. Box 188 Town Manager
Sangerville, ME. 04479 Tel: 207-876-2808
E-Mail:tmsangerville@sangervilleme.com Fax: 207-876-1048

TOWN OF SANGERVILLE BOARD OF SELECTMEN
WORKSHOP FOR
PRELIMINARY REPORT ON NEW TOWN OFFICE
Sangerville Community Room

October 9, 2020 @ 12:30pm

Open Meeting: Chairman Mike Wark called meeting to order at 12:35PM.

a. Selectmen Present: Mike Wark, Jodi Cabot, Dale Gray
b. Employees Present: None
c¢. Residents Present: Nick Waite (Waite Drafting & Design LLC)

Item 1. Discussion on preliminary report on new Town Office:

Nick Waite from Waite Drafting & Design LLC provided the Select Board some renderings for
two different locations at Veteran’s Memorial Park. The Select Board reviewed these renderings
discussing what would be beneficial; a daylight basement, separate entrance/exit doorways, a
roof overhang, number/location of bathrooms. The Board discussed whether or not the library

should be included in the floor plan.

Item 2. Adjourn: Selectman Cabot made a motion and 2™ by Selectman Gray to adjourn at
2:35PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Michael Wark Dale Gray Joanne Cabot



